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Dear Far North Queensland Youth Assistance Fund, 
 
I would just like to say thank you for assisting my family financially in my trip to 
Brisbane for the annual State School Swimming Championships at Chandler. Getting 
selected for the Peninsula team and being able to travel down to Brisbane means a 
lot to me and without your help I may not have been able to go.  I had a wonderful 
trip and participated in two out of five events, (due to an accident) that went across 
three days. In these two events I made new friends, caught up with some old ones, 
and did PB times. At the start of the competition I was very nervous, but as it went 
on my confidence grew and I was able to make more friends and make the whole 
thing more enjoyable. Once again thank you for your help and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ned Donovan | 2018 
 
 
Dear Far North Queensland Youth Assistance Fund, 
 
Thank you for supporting our family in our sporting endeavors at the annual State 
School Swimming Championships at Brisbane in 2018. By giving us funding that we 
accept very gratefully, you are enabling us to be surrounded by other like-minded 
people who take swimming seriously just like us. We participated in many events 
over the three days of competition in both the primary school and secondary school 
divisions. We did great times and PB’s in all of them, which we are very pleased with. 
As this was our first time competing at this level we would like to continue to 
compete and do well at this high standard in the years to come. We met competitors 
both new and old from the Peninsula region that were there also and made new 
friends who were representing regions from all over Queensland. Overall, it was an 
amazing experience that we were ecstatic to be a part of and we are both proud to 
have represented Peninsula.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sara & Chloe Donovan | 2018 


